
From: carly aguilar <carlyaguilar@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2020 2:30 PM 
To: Ann Yang <anny@hermosabeach.gov> 
Subject: Hermosa beach business renters 

Hi Anny, 

My name is Carly Aguilar and I rent a booth at 505 salon on Pier Ave. The owners of the lease rely on our 
booth rental to pay the rent, but we rely on our clients to fulfill that rent obligation with their business. 
As a part of the hermosa beach community and a resident of the South Bay we have all done our part to 
listen to the government and keep each other safe and stay home during this scary time. Because of this 
we cannot generate an income, and neither can the owners who also work side by side with us each 
day. My self and most of my coworkers, as well as fellow hermosa beach citizens have spouses who are 
also no longer able to work. As you know this hardship has not only been city and state wide but world 
wide. It is my hope that the community can pay it forward and cut small business owners a break with 
temporarily discounted/differed rent for the month of April. We hope we can get back to business as 
usual once this is all over and continue to grow Hermosa Beach and all of the South Bay community!  

Thank you, 
Carly Aguilar 

3/24/20 AGENDA, ITEM 6a - TEMPORARY MORATORIUM ON FORECLOSURES AND RESIDENTIAL AND COMMERCIAL
EVICTIONS FOR NONPAYMENT OF RENT DURING COVID-19 PANDEMIC
SUPPLEMENTAL EMAIL SUBMITTED BY CARLY AGUILAR TO THE CITY MANAGER'S OFFICE ON 3/24/20 AT 2:30 P.M.


